
Chain Letter Response

In a letter addressed to the New York State Council of Defense, Swift & Company Stock Yards ask if there is any way the chain 
letter can be stopped, for the company questions the author and/or Whitman's authorization and because the letter had already 
been sent to them twice before.
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